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RE: Visit from Thomas Barr 

 

On Wednesday 20th November, Irish Olympian ambassador Thomas Barr will 
be visiting our school to facilitate a workshop with our third years, as part of 
their 'Dare to Believe' Health and Well-being programme.  Teachers and 
ambassadors often want to take photographs during Olympian visits.  
Can Parents/Guardians please fill out the form in the link provided in the SMS 
you received, to give Dare to Believe /Olympic Federation of Ireland 
permission to post photos on Team Ireland social media channels. 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Norma O Sullivan 
PE Teacher 
 
 
 


